
 

 

BLUE SKY TELECONFERENCE TO ADDRESS SHORTER OPINION 
 
3 April 2018  

 
 

Blue Sky Alternative Investments Limited (‘Blue Sky’, ASX: BLA) will hold a teleconference on 
Wednesday, 4 April 2018, at 9.00am (AEST).  

Robert Shand, Blue Sky’s Managing Director, will discuss Blue Sky’s response released to the 
ASX today regarding the opinion piece published by a US based short seller. 

Shareholders, media, brokers, analysts and members of the general public are invited to 
register here to attend the teleconference:  

https://blueskyfunds.com.au/robert-shand-conference-call/ 

A recording of this teleconference will be made available on Blue Sky’s website 
(blueskyfunds.com.au). 

 
 
For more information, please contact:  
 
Leyya Taylor 
Company Secretary  
Blue Sky Alternative Investments Limited  
 
Telephone:  07 3270 7500  
Email:   ltaylor@blueskyfunds.com.au  
Website: blueskyfunds.com.au  

For media enquiries, please contact: 
 
Emily Blyth 
Telephone:  0401 601 044 
Email:   emily.blyth@consiglio.com.au 

 
Hayley Morris 
Telephone:  0407 789 018 
Email:   hayley.morris@consiglio.com.au 
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